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May 16, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and City Council 
City of Princeton, MN 
705 North 2nd Street 
Princeton, MN 55371 
 
 
Re: Princeton North Lift Station Reconstruction 
 City of Princeton, MN 

WSB Project No. 021542-000 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
Bids were received for the above-referenced project on Thursday, May 16, 2024, and were 
opened and read aloud.  Six bids were received.  The bids were checked for mathematical 
accuracy.  Please find enclosed the bid summary indicating the low bid as submitted by Pember 
Companies, Inc., Menomonie, Wisconsin in the amount of $734,775.00  The Engineer’s Estimate 
was $785,000.00. 
 
We recommend that the City Council consider these bids and award a contract in the amount of 
$734,775.00 to Pember Companies, Inc. based on the results of the bids received. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WSB 
 
 
 
Jon Christensen, PE 
Project Manager 
 
Attachments 
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